
Shivalik Public School, Mohali 
 

Dated: May 17, 2020 
  

Dear Parents, 
  
Greetings! 

 
We hope this letter finds you safe and healthy. 
  

The online access will be resumed w.e.f. May 18, 2020.  
 

The schedule for the online sessions will be conveyed through Whatsapp 
groups. 
 

The involvement of a parent in a child’s online learning process is an 
integral component of the child’s learning environment. We recommend that 

you accompany your child for the online sessions.  
 
However, the parents are requested to stay in the background as a technical 

provider and let the session be between the educator and the pupil. 
 
Pre-requisites: 

 
• Once you child logs in, you will be able to see the screen of the teacher, 

their ‘live’ image and sound. 

• At the starting of the session, the teacher will take attendance and hence 

students are required to log in at the stipulated time else they will be 

marked absent. 

• Ensure that your child is formally dressed as the teacher can ask any time 

to switch on the video for asking questions or showing the notes. 

• Ensure that the material required for the sessions like stationery, text 

books and notebooks are kept handy. 

  
Please encourage and support your child’s work by: 

 
• finding a suitable place for them to work 

• provide support when required 
• checking that assigned work is completed. 
 

You should contact the class teacher or subject teacher via e-mail if there 
are any concerns. 

 
You can help your children by providing them with a structure and routine, 
and being a positive force in their education. 

  
Stay Home, Stay Safe! 
 

Principal 


